the guardian project

Safeguarding and Supporting Girls Affected by FGM



The Guardian Project is a free service across Greater Manchester which coordinates care and support for girls and young women (up to 21 years old) affected by or at risk of Female Genital Mutilation (FGM).

We provide free advice, support and guidance to professionals

The Guardian Project can provide the following services to safeguarding professionals:

- Support with FGM case management including attending strategy meetings
 - Risk and Needs Assessments on FGM
- Preparing girls and families for physical examinations
- Producing expert and therapeutic reports for FGM court cases
 - Provision of advice and guidance
 - providing emotional support for girls and young women

To access the free service, seek advice or refer a girl or young women:

Email: guardian.project@outlook.com Phone: 07449 651 677

For any additional information please contact The Guardian Project on the above details.







